
With this mail, I would like to thank you and the whole WFWF family for your generous 
support in my health career. I am so happy to share with you that I have won "Glocal Teen 
Hero 2020" (https://glocalteenhero.com/mandira-shrestha/) as the first youngest health 
activist where I successfully represented WfWF, RHEST along with my other affiliated 
organizations. I had mainly highlighted our work at the community level, its impact, and 
many more with help of photos that you had sent and some of what I had clicked, then from 
the WFWF website and FB page. 
 
The skill and recognition that I had got from here is being a great help for me to follow both 
my profession and passion. I am also now recognized as youth champion on SRHR field and 
with what I learn from WfWF, I am self conducting various health campaign and providing 
training on SRHR mostly being focused on Pelvic Organ Prolapse as a community health 
volunteer and social worker/contributer. 
 
For this, I can't thank you enough for all your generosity and hope to work more with you all 
together in upcoming days with same zeal and enthusiasm. 
 
Hereby, I would like you to convey this message to our precious WfWF family and thanks 
them on behalf of me. Thanks a tons for yours support and guidance. 
 
Wish to see you soon! 
 
Best regards, 
Mandira Shrestha 


